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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS, CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 
AND MEMBERS OF THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE 

IWC.ALL.132 
 

Voluntary contribution to the Research Fund 
 
 

I am pleased to inform you that we received a voluntary contribution of 4,709.00 GBP on the 28 January from 
the Government of Australia. This represents a contribution towards the Workshop on Climate Change 
Implications for Cetaceans to be held in Siena, Italy in February this year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 
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